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AGENDA BILL INFORMATION  
 

TITLE: AB24-031: Re-Appointments to the Human Services 
Advisory Committee and Parks & Events Commission. 
 

☐  Discussion Only  

☒  Action Needed: 

RECOMMENDED 
ACTION:  

Confirm the Mayor’s recommendation to reappoint 
Mandeep Walia, Sara Weisel, and Jennifer Bragg to the 
Human Services Advisory Committee, and Scott 
Vermeulen to the Parks & Events Commission. 

☒  Motion  

☐  Ordinance  

☐  Resolution 

 

DEPARTMENT: Mayor 

STAFF: Deana Dean, City Clerk 

COMMITTEE: n/a Meeting Date: n/a 

COUNCIL LIAISON:  n/a     

EXHIBITS:  n/a 

 
 

SUMMARY 
 
The purpose of this Agenda Bill is to reappoint Mandeep Walia, Sara Weisel, and Jennifer Bragg to the Human 
Services Advisory Committee, and Scott Vermeulen to the Parks & Events Commission. 
 
Mandeep Walia was appointed to the Human Services Advisory Committee in 2023 and Sara Weisel and 
Jennifer Bragg were appointed in 2022.  The Human Services Advisory Committee has two-year terms and 
meet approximately 3-4 times per year to make recommendations for human services funding.   
 
Scott Vermeulen was appointed to the Parks & Events Commission in 2023.  The Parks & Events Commission 
has a four-year term pursuant to SMC 2.08 and meets once per month.   
 
BACKGROUND  

These individuals wish to continue to serve and have agreed to re-appointment. 
 
Recruitment will continue for two vacancies on the Arts Commission, one vacancy on the Civil Service 
Commission, two vacancies on the Parks & Events Commission, and one vacancy on the Salary Commission.   
 
APPOINTMENT PROCESS 

Commission and Committee members are appointed by the Mayor and subject to confirmation by the City 
Council as outlined in Title 2 of the Snoqualmie Municipal Code. 
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RECOMMENDED ACTION 
 

Move to confirm the Mayor’s recommendation to reappoint Mandeep Walia, Sara Weisel, and Jennifer Bragg 
to the Human Services Advisory Committee, and Scott Vermeulen to the Parks & Events Commission. 

 


